
 

 
 
 
 
Dear children, 

 

Your teachers and all of the staff in St Aidan’s Primary are looking forward to 

welcoming you back to school on Monday 15th March. We have missed you all 

very much and we cannot wait to see all of your smiling faces again. The 

information in this newsletter is just a little reminder of some of the changes 

we have had to put in place. Some of them are new so take a little minute to 

read through this with your parents or carers before you come back on Monday. 

 

See you soon! 
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Here is a little reminder of the zones and gates that each class must use. Only one parent or 

responsible adult will be able to drop you off and pick you up from school and just like before, access 

to the playground will only be allowed at home time.  

When you arrive at school, give your parent or carer a big hug and wave them goodbye and you will 

see them again at the end of the day to tell them all about the fun you have had at school.  

All adults must wear a mask and keep a safe 2m distance from all other adults.  

All boys and girls will attend school from 9am-3pm and your break times have changed slightly too. 

Please see below for more information. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

When you return to school on Monday please remember to wear your beautiful uniform. We cannot 

wait to see you dressed smartly in our lovely school colours again. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

KEEP A SAFE 2M DISTANCE WHEN DROPPING OFF AND COLLECTING CHILDREN  

One Adult only (per family) should be within the infant school grounds and all other parents 

to wait outside the school gate. Parents should wear a face covering. 

ADULTS ARE BEING ENCOURAGED TO WEAR A FACE COVERING  

Parents, who can, we ask that you wear a face covering when dropping off and collecting your 

child from school/nursery.  

PARK AWAY FROM THE SCHOOL  
Parents should not park in the bus lane as this is a health and safety issue.  

Please be considerate in your parking choices...Safety first! 

DO NOT ENTER THE SCHOOL BUILDING WITHOUT AN APPOINTMENT                                 

 If you need to collect your child for an appointment then please call ahead and 

we will happily help!  
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